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The Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations calls for fairness for international 
students 
 
(Fredericton, December 18, 2024) “On this International Migrants Day, the Federation of New 
Brunswick Faculty Associations (FNBFA) joins a multitude of New Brunswick organizations in 
calling for equity for international students,” says FNBFA President Jean Sauvageau.  
 
“Changes to work and study permit caps, restrictions and requirements are having a negative 
impact on international students in Canada, including in New Brunswick's public post-secondary 
institutions,” deplores Dr. Sauvageau. 
 
For all the reasons set out in the statement calling for the immediate repeal of the cuts, the 
FNBFA also calls on the Trudeau government to treat international students with respect and 
fairness, and to immediately repeal the new caps, restrictions and work and study permit 
requirements affecting international students in the country. 
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About the FNBFA  
 
The Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations represents the interests of approximately 
1,500 professors, contract academic staff, librarians, and researchers at six campuses of the 
province’s four public universities. It advocates the advancement of their profession, the 
protection of the institutional autonomy of universities and academic freedom and aims to 
improve the quality of post-secondary education and research in the province. 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12NWfsLmWXbP0vAF-3X5bJqGMR46Ik3T1g_QO5MWj_Tk/edit?tab=t.0

